
 

  

Friday, 29th September 2023 

  

  

 

 
 

 

Y2 Owl Day  
 

 

  

Dear Parents/Carers 

                  

As part of our creative curriculum topic (Autumn 1 half term) ‘Living Things and Their 

Habitats’, we have BB Falconry coming into school on the morning of Monday, 2nd  

October 2023 with the ‘Owl Experience’.  

  

They will bring owls with them and talk about their habitat, life cycle, food chain and 

growth.   

 

There is a small charge of £2.15p for the visit. Please log on to Parent Pay to give your 

consent and make your payment. 

  

Yours sincerely  

  

 

 

  

The Year 2 Team      

  
  

  
 


